AN OPEN LETTER TO THE PUBLIC

On March 24, in the early morning
hours, a disastrous accident happened in
the waters of Prince William Sound,
Alaska. By now you all know that our
tanker, the Exxon Valdez, hit a
submerged reef and lost 240,000 barrels of
oil into the waters of the Sound. |

We believe that Exxon has moved
swiftly and competently to minimize the
effect this oil will have on the
environment, fish and other wildlife.
Further, I hope that you know we have
already committed several hundred

le to work on the cleanup. We also
w111 meet 'our obligations to all those who
have suffered damage from the spill.

Finally, and most importantly, I
want to tell you how sorry I am that this
accident took place. We at Exxon are
especially sympathetic to the residents of
Prince William Sound and the people of
the State of Alaska. We cannot, of course,
undo what has been done. But I can
assure you that since March 24, the
accident has been receiving-our full

~ attention and will continue to do so.




